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From: registrar
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 5:12 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0018

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 4:06 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-07-02 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0018 
 
-- Name -- 
Jean-Pierre  Schoch 
 
-- Phone -- 

 

 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
If you are serious about energy conservation then increasing fixed costs of a service is certainly the wrong way to 
motivate people. Myself, I'm hardly motivated to conserve if fixed costs go up, however, if the price of usage would 
increase I certainly would. 
Jean-Pierre Schoch 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




